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“It is with great sadness that Dilwyn Parish Council 

has learned of the death of her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II and we extend our sincere condolences 

to the whole Royal Family at this very sad time for 

us all”. 

As a mark of respect, the Parish Council meeting 

due to be held on Tuesday 13th September 2022 has 

now been cancelled as it falls within the official 

period of mourning. 


